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Dear Parent/Carer,  

  

We are delighted to enclose your child’s final report for session 2020/21.   

  

We would encourage you to have a conversation with your child about their report and add any comments 

made to the acknowledgement slip and return to the school office by Wednesday 19
th

 May 2021.  

  

We look forward to meeting with you, on screen, at the Parents/Carer evenings as shown:  

  

 
Evening 1  Evening 2  

 
S1, S2, S3 pupils  12 May 2021  18 May 2021  4.00pm – 6.30pm  

S4 and S5 pupils 13th May 2021 19th May 2021 4.00pm – 6.30pm  

S6 pupils 12th May 2021 18th May 2021 4.00pm – 6.30pm  

  

To book appointments please visit the parent-booking website using the following link: www.parents-

booking.co.uk/cedarbankschool. Alternatively, please contact Mr McLean by calling or emailing the school 

office and he will be able to assist you. 

 

Thank you for all you have done through this unique school year to support your child with their 

learning.    

  

With every best wish, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs A Lindsay    

Depute Head Teacher 

 

Ms L Queen 

Depute Head Teacher 
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